News Letter

s

We have had a great start to the summer term!

We are now preparing for our cohort of children going to “big school” in
September. We will be very busy with transitions to school and school leaver
events. All children going to school should have a school leavers letter of diary
dates.

All children will receive either a school transition form or a termly summary by the
end of June. Your child’s key person will share this with you.

| would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children, parents/carers, staff and
trustees. | have thoroughly enjoyed my time at Pre-School, it has been an
absolute privilege and | am very sad that it has come to an end. | appreciate all of
the kindness and support that | have received from so many, | will miss working
with you all! | can confirm my last day is Tuesday 3™ June. | am aware that some
of you are feeling apprehensive about the changes, if you have any concerns
please see your child’s key person, the staff team are amazing and they will do
their best to help you. | wish you all the best in the future!! Thank you all so
much- Mel @

We have a few dates to remember — please see holiday list below.

While we make every effort to ensure items go home
with the correct child, Pre-School staff are not
responsible for your child’s items. Please help us by
labelling all of your child’s items

Packed Lunches:

Please send healthy packed lunches to Pre-
School. No popcorn, sweets, nuts, shellfish.

WOW moments! We add
WOW moments to your child’s
special book. If your child has
done something WOW please
share this with your child’s key
person.

Please do not bring toys to Pre-School!

Uniform- Order at Pre-School

Polo tops £7.00

Jumpers £9.00

We appreciate that sometimes it is easier to
allow your child to bring their toys with them
to Pre-School. If you can avoid this please do.
Toys that come to Pre-School will remain in
your child’s bag. We are not responsible for
toys going missing or being broken.




Holidays: 2024-2025

Half Term Closed- Saturday
24% May- Sunday 1°t June

Summer Holidays Closed
Wednesday 23" July 2025

Return to Pre-School Open

Thursday 4™ September 2025

Contact details: Please remember to
keep your contact details up to date. If
you change address or contact number
please let us know as this is our first
point of contact in an emergency.

Social Media/Facebook —~Whilst we
appreciate you would like to be friends
with staff on their personal FB and
messenger, we have a policy in place to
Safeguard staff, parents and carers and
ask you kindly if you could refrain from
sending requests and messages. Please
do not send staff friend requests, staff
are not permitted to request parents.
You are most welcome to contact us on
our Website-
manager@scotterpreschool.org.uk,
scotterpreschool@gmail.com on our
closed FB page (Scotter Pre-School &
Out of school Club — closed group), or
our mobile 07835 942191
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